The Foreign Friendship Association of the Chinese People

To the International Seminar on the Jewish history and culture in Harbin
Dear friends,
I represent the Foreign Friendship Association of Chinese People and warmly. congratulate you on the opening of the Seminar.

  The Jewish People had created the splendid cultural achievements for the benefit of all mankind.  Harbin was a beneficiary of this trend. 
In the 20th century many Jews had lived in Harbin and remained there contributing to its rich cultural legacy. 
Chinese people accepted Jewish culture whilst Jewish culture contributed to the modernization of China. 
Presently the Association maintains friendly relations between China and Israel. 
The Seminar on Jewish culture takes place in several places in China and Harbin has very important role and takes advantages of improving the unity of all people from different countries in the world and maintaining the world peace and promoting the mutual development.
I hope the International Seminar in Harbin will become the meeting of cultural communication and cooperation of people from different countries. 
Sincerely hope you success. 

The chairman of the Foreign Friendship Association of Chinese People
Haohui-chen
August, 26th , 2004

